
 

 

                                                                                             

 

 
 
 
Media Notice               September 24, 2009 

 
Commissioner Cavoukian releasing results of her  

province-wide investigation into Juror Vetting on Monday, October 5 
 
 
TORONTO – Ontario’s Information and Privacy Commissioner, Dr. Ann Cavoukian, is releasing the results 
of her extensive investigation into the collection of the personal information of prospective jurors by a 
number of Crown attorneys on Monday, October 5, 2009. 
 
The Commissioner is holding a press conference at the Queen’s Park media studio in Toronto at 1:30 p.m., 
October 5. A news release will be distributed over Canada News Wire at 1:15 p.m. that day. The news 
release, the 200-plus-page investigation report and additional information – including an executive summary 
– will also be available on the Commissioner’s website, www.ipc.on.ca, at 1:15 p.m. October 5. 
 
 
Media Contact: 
 
Bob Spence  
Communications Co-ordinator  
Direct line:   416-326-3939 
Cell phone:   416-873-9746 
Toll free:      1-800-387-0073 
bob.spence@ipc.on.ca 
www.ipc.on.ca 
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